
-----Original Message----- 
From: Roger Kitzmiller [mailto:roger@kitzmiller.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 7:23 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams, 
 
I would like to voice my support for the proposed rule that requires financial advisers to disclose to their 
clients when they receive kickbacks for selling a product.  My wife owns a real estate business in North 
Carolina, and she is required to disclose any kickbacks she receives from builders.  This disclosure in no 
way increases her cost, nor does it hinder her ability to do business.  Instead, it ensures that her clients 
trust they know every aspect of the transactions and can make a more informed decision.   
 
The proposed standard for fiduciary responsibility for financial advisers is no different.  Through my own 
business I have worked with financial services companies for over 20 years and understand the business 
quite well.  The claims that this rule interferes with clients’ ability to get advice is sheer nonsense.  And 
the ads run on TV completely misrepresent the underlying issues.  I am confident that the vast majority 
of Americans will feel better served by their government with this rule in place. 
 
Regards, 
 
Roger Kitzmiller 
200 Abbotsbury Court 
Waxhaw, NC 28173 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Roger Kitzmiller 
 
 
 
 
 
 


